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Senator Carr, Kim asked on 25 February 2015, Hansard page 89 

Translation metrics project 

Question

Senator KIM CARR: There is an article by Professor Peter Gray in the latest issue of 
Australian Science. He talks about the knowledge translation metrics project. He is chairing 
the steering committee. Is the ARC involved in that?
Prof. Byrne: This is the one referred to, that has some sponsorship from the department. It 
involves representatives from ourselves, NHMRC, the industry and science department, and 
it is run by ATSE, who have a very strong participation in that exercise.
Senator KIM CARR: What is the status of the project? I understand the report has been 
delivered?
Prof. Byrne: I believe the report is due to the department in a month or so.
Mr Griew: I will have to confirm that later. 

Answer

The Australian Academy of Technological Sciences and Engineering (ATSE) provided its 
Research Engagement for Australia report to the department on 9 April 2015.

The report was released on 23 April 2015.


